
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

Hosted by: 

This information is copyright of the Owen James Group and its contents must be kept confidential 

and may not be passed to any third party for any purpose 

Important Information 

The Beacon Philanthropy and Impact Forum  

Thursday 29 February (0815-1600) at the Guildhall Yard, London EC2V 5AE 
 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 29 February at the Old Library & Print Room, Guildhall 

Yard, London for The Beacon Philanthropy and Impact Forum. Please see below important 

information for you to be aware of ahead of the event – particularly what entrance to use. 

 

How to get there: 

Public car parks are available at 

Barbican, 8 am-midnight, London 

Wall, 24h, or Aldersgate, 24h. 

The venue is easily accessible 

within London’s historic 

commercial centre, Guildhall is 

just minutes from Bank, Mansion 

House, and St. Paul’s 

underground stations and a short 

walk from Cannon Street, 

Moorgate, and Liverpool Street 

underground and rail stations.  

 

You can access the building, 

and event, by using entrance 

C as indicated on our map.  

 

Please do reach out to the team at Owen James with any other questions about the event, and we look 

forward to seeing you there, on Thursday 29 February! Registration starts at 8.15am. 


